				Our Redeemer Child Care Center
				Toddler 1 February News

How is it February already?!  
Get ready for Super Bowl Sunday!

Just a little FYI:  The center will be closed on Monday February 15th for President’s Day.  

Our themes are:  Snowmen, Chinese New Year, Valentine’s Day, and Mardi Gras/Pancakes (Shrove Tuesday).   

Some books we are reading this month:
Valentine Mice by Bethany Roberts
If You Give a Pig a Pancake by Laura Numeroff

Songs for the month:
Be My Valentine (tune: Mary Had a Little Lamb)
You’re a special friend of mine
Friend of mine, friend of mine.
You’re a special friend of mine,
Be my valentine!

Pancakes (tune: Are You Sleeping)
Mixing pancakes,
Stirring pancakes,
Pop them in the pan;
Frying pancakes,
Flipping pancakes,
Catch them if you can!

We will be decorating bags for Valentine’s Day.  If you would like your child to give valentines to his or her classmate, they will need eight of them.  No need to put the classmates’ names on them.

Please submit summer registration as soon as possible, if you have not done so already.

If there is a particular book we are reading and you would like to read it at home with your child, let us know.  If we have an extra copy, we will gladly loan it to you.

Thank you again for your patience and understanding during the COVID-19 guidelines.  It’s been a challenge for all of us but the children are thriving and happy, even with the change to their comfort zone.

We know it’s tough to talk to us now, but if you have any questions or concerns about your child, the best time to talk to us is when they are resting, between 12:30 and 2:00.
								
								Thank you, 
								Bonnie and Mary
	













								
